@ Thanks!

Your SOA for the 2021-22 Water Lead Testing Program has been successfully submitted.

Please note:

¢ Click the button below to print or obtain a PDF of the submitted SOA before exiting
the SOA webpage. There are no other opportunities to print or download responses.

e The Department will only contact entity representatives if its review of the submitted SOA
finds compliance issues.

e A SOA status list of the reporting entities can be found on the Department’s Testing for

Lead in School Drinking Water webpage at https://www.nj.gov/education/lead/. Please
note the date the list was updated when reviewing.

e [f a submitted application requires updating during the reporting period, a second SOA
can be submitted and will replace the original submission. The Department will not keep a
record of the original submission.



e An approved SOA is required for State reimbursement for water testing. See

https://www.nj.gov/education/lead/ for information concerning the reimbursement
process.

e Questions can be emailed to leadtesting@doe.nj.gov.
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